
             
PHILOMATH BOOSTER CLUB 

PO Box 1088 
Philomath, Oregon 97370 

 
Summer 2013 

Dear Supporters of Philomath Athletics 
 
First and foremost … Thank You… for all that you do to help the many programs at Philomath 
schools. The support of you... your business … and like-minded boosters have helped hundreds of 
youth in Philomath with participation fees, a variety of safety/sports equipment, and specialized 
sports funding. See the back of this letter for more information on recent Philomath Booster Club 
contributions.  Again … Thank You! 
 
The Philomath Booster Club is sponsoring the 4th annual MONTE CARLO NIGHT at the Philomath 
Scout Lodge on Saturday, September 28, 2013.  MONTE CARLO NIGHT is the Booster Club’s fall 
event to raise additional funds for Philomath athletics.  The evening includes dinner, social hour, 
silent and oral auctions and gaming (Poker, Blackjack, Craps and Roulette). 
 
We hope you will consider being an event sponsor or donate an Auction Item or Gift Certificate: 
□  $100 – Table sponsor (Limit of 10 tables).  Signage will be placed at each table for sponsor and 

included on the sponsorship flyer.  Sponsor will also receive 2 Drink tickets.  

□  $500 – Auction Sponsor (Limit of 2/ Silent and Oral Auctions) . Signage will be placed at 
Auction area for sponsor and included on the sponsorship flyer. Sponsor will also receive 2 
Dinners and Drink tickets and Gaming Script. 

□  $1,000 – MONTE CARLO event Naming (Limit of One).  Signage will be displayed at event 
entrance and included on the sponsorship flyer and all publications.  Sponsor will also receive 4 
Dinners and Drink tickets and Gaming Script. 

□  Auction Item or Gift Certificate Donation        

 
Tickets for the event are being sold by PHS Sports Teams and the Philomath Booster Club.  To 
purchase tickets contact one of the coaches or call or text Jackie Thorsness or Kristi Marshall 
(contact information is included below) 
 
We hope you can join us, and we hope you can be an event sponsor or donate a gift for the event.   
We definitely appreciate all that you do for Philomath youth. Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jackie Thorsness  &  Kristi Marshall   

541.602.2524   541.602.0924 
 jackie_thorsness@ous.edu marshall_5@comcast.net 
 
(on behalf of the Monte Carlo Night Committee) 
 
PS Return this form with your donation or sponsorship.  The Philomath Booster Club has a 501(c)(3) tax 

status and will send you a letter for tax purposes.  Please make checks payable to Philomath 
Booster Club (Tax ID# 61-1600441).  We are happy to pick up auction items donated for the event 
– just let us know! 

 
GO WARRIORS! 



Philomath Booster Club (PBC)  
FAST FACTS 

Did You Know… 

Safety Safety is a top priority for the PBC.  The PBC helps fund a concussion management 
program and beginning in 2014 will help provide funding for athletic trainer services. 

Sports 
Waivers 

The PBC helps high school and middle school athletes who cannot afford the pay-to-
participate fees.  The PBC pays half the fee and in return these athletes volunteer hours to 
help run athletic events.    

Year 2013 2012 2011 
PHS waivers (#/cost) 70 / $5,355 64 / $4,930 61 / $3,285 
PMS waivers (#/cost) 21 / $1,265 19 / $1,045 14 / $570 

Scholar-
ships 

The PBC offers several college scholarships.  For many years the PBC has provided the 
Buck Philpott and Gary Cox scholarships through generous donations from those families.  
In addition, the PBC Warrior scholarship program began in 2012 for athletes whose 
families are active volunteers.  Five $750 Warrior scholarships have been awarded over 
the last 2 years. 

Sports 
Physicals 

The PBC coordinates with local physicians to offer sports physicals at significantly 
reduced rates.  These physicians donate their time and all or part of the greatly reduced 
fee back to the PBC.         ( Thanks to Philomath Family Medicine! ) 

Play-offs When teams make play-offs and have to travel overnight, the PBC helps fund some of 
these additional costs.       Over $2,000 in each of the last two years 

Various 
Initiatives 

The PBC helps fund various initiatives determined by members each year, including: 
2012 & 2013 (2 years) - $88,300 (using monies saved over many, many years): 

$16,000 for Activity Room #1 Room Divider  
  13,000 for Championship Banners (STATE)  
    7,500 for Championship Banners (LEAGUE) by sport 
    7,500 for Securing Future Facility Use of Scout Lodge (for PBC fundraising) 
    7,000 for Helmets & Shoulder Pads 
    5,000 for School Spirit Improvements (e.g., painting of mascot / school song) 
    5,000 for Scoreboard Upgrades (4 scoreboards in gyms) 
    4,500 for Baseball Tarp 
    3,000 for Re-Surfacing 2 Wrestling Mats 
    2,600 for Softball Tarp 
    2,500 for Volleyball Nets & Standards upgrades and spike-it machine 
    2,500 for Weight Room Equipment 
    2,475 for middle school basketball tournament teams  
    2,250 for Mat Club - New Singlets (~ 80) 
    1,800 for middle school uniforms  
    1,600 for Track Hurdle Repair and Rolling Cart 
    1,000 for Dolphin swim club - support with equivalent of waivers 
       750 for Large Marker Rocks for Cross Country Course 
       700 to help implement concussion management system 
       500 for Philomath Booster Club Banner 
       500 for Oregonian Cup Banner 
       400 for Signs & Shelving at PHS 
       225 for PHS swim team lap counters 

2010 & 2011 (2 years) – $9,000 
  $3,000 toward purchase of basketball rebounding machine 
    2,500 for middle school basketball tournament teams 
       450 toward new pep band music  
       400 to help build soccer dugouts 
       400 to help replace unsafe PMS bleachers  
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